
 

Dear Cindy, 

 

Thank you, on behalf of United Way Niagara Falls and Greater Fort Erie and United Way South Niagara, 

for participating as a Cart & Tee sponsor of the 16th Annual United Way Golf Classic. The tournament 

raised $25,000! That’s a $5000 increase over last year! These funds will be invested into 56 local 

programs and services that support children, youth, families, seniors and the most vulnerable citizens in 

our community. 

 

Here are some examples of how your support helped benefit the community last year: 

 11,182 hot meals were delivered to shut-ins and the elderly 

 9,681 hungry school children received meals through nutrition programs 

 200 individuals in crisis received immediate mental health care at a drop-in clinic  

 150 women fleeing abuse (with a total of 142 children) received emergency shelter and support 

 46 autistic children attended summer camp; participating in recreational, social and life skills 
activities in a safe and supportive environment 

 36 individuals recovering from addiction were provided up to a year of residency in transitional 

housing where they received specialized support, guidance and counselling 

 

Did you know that one out of every three residents in Niagara uses a United Way funded program or 

service? 

United Way is the community’s most effective way of impacting change and we appreciate your 

organization chipping in and becoming part of the movement.  

 

Once again, thank you for partnering with us to support the community through your sponsorship of the 

16th Annual United Way Golf Classic. Together, we are possibility! 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                         

 

Tamara Coleman-Lawrie                                                                    Carol Stewart-Kirkby 

Executive Director                                                                                Executive Director 
 

 


